
PUBLIC NOTICE 
NORTH OGDEN CITY 
PUBLIC HEARING TO 

DECLARE PROPERTY SURPLUS 
 

 
The North Ogden City Council will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, May 1, 2018 at 6pm or 
shortly thereafter, in the City Council Chambers at 505 East 2600 North, North Ogden, Utah.  
 
The hearing is regarding declaration of surplus property at approximately 190 East 2700 North, 
where the existing detention pond is located. The proposed future use will be for future 
commercial development. 
 
In compliance with the ADA individuals needing special accommodation (including auxiliary 
communicative aids and services) during the meeting should notify the City Recorder at 801-
782-7211 at least 48 hours prior to the meeting.  
 
S. Annette Spendlove, MMC  
City Recorder  
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